
At the beginning of their clinical experience with young children, 
Master of Audiology students need to test the hearing of a number of 
infants aged between 7 and 24 months to gain experience in basic test 
techniques.

If you have, or know of, an infant in this age 
group whose parents would like to have their 
child’s hearing tested free of charge, please 
phone 09 923 9909 for an appointment. 

All children will be tested by Master of Audiology 
students under the supervision of an 
experienced audiologist. 

FREE hearing tests for infants 
at Tāmaki Innovation Campus

The appointments will take about 
30 minutes and are offered on:

•	 Tuesday 18 September

•	 Wednesday 19 September

•	 Friday 21 September


